
Good afternoon Naples Reserve Residents, 

Please see the construction update below as of Monday, September 29th.  

 

Work Performed Last Week 

 Completed HVAC Disconnects 

 Installed temporary fencing around construction area 

 Floor coverings for tile to be kept have been installed 

 The tiki structure has been removed completely 

 Clubhouse demolition has begun and is approximately 50% complete 

 

Upcoming Work This Week 

 Complete Clubhouse demolition 

 Complete layout for steel columns and associated structural footers 

 Complete layout for any underground electrical to be removed/relocated 

 Complete layout for any underground plumbing to be removed/relocated 

 Begin digging foundations for new Gazebo structure 

 

Important Safety Reminder: 

Please be reminded that residents must stay out of the construction area at all times for 

everyone’s safety. Your management team will continue providing regular updates and will keep 

the community informed throughout the project. 

We also encourage residents to check out the progress photos available on the community 

website. 

 

Sincerely, 
  
Naples Reserve Management Team 
NaplesReserveAdmin@fsresidential.com 
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